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Do you want to unlock your true potential and optimize your life?! Would you like to know mind
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I think this is a profound book that has cleared so much about NLP. I am not really that familiar with
it, but this book gave me so much input that I feel I understand it better now. And I believe that this
book has made great discussions and explanations. I also appreciate the chapter that debunked the
myths about NLP. The other chapters are full of precious info as well. Like the ones about Mastering
Mind Control and Tips to Improve Communication. This book has been worth the read.

At my best guess, the author of this book is a slightly above average middle schooler. The writing is
so bad that it's distracting from the actual content. Not that there is much to distract from, as the
ideas presented in this book are not NLP at all, but are a mix between common sense and
plagiarized ideas from Scientology and the works of L Ron Hubbard. No new ideas, and poorly done
research. Not only that, but the author uses this book as a platform for his religiously bigoted views,
which certainly have nothing to do with NLP. Don't judge NLP based on this book!

The second paragraph from Chapter One begins like this: "NLP was first introduced in 1970 [sic] by
Richard Bandler and John Grinder." The date is incorrect, and the book goes downhill from that
point.Sometimes I land at some website some entrepreneur has set up, a specialty website, and I
read a few paragraphs written by a hired hand (at about $20 an article) who knows less about the
subject than I do. This book is like such a website, except the writing is a bit worse. The largest
section of the book is on brain wave entrainment, but this publication calls it "Brain Wave
Entertainment", not once, but a dozen or so times.As soon as I submit this review, I am getting a
refund from .I supposed the 40 positive reviews are paid reviews. I recommend buying this book on
a Kindle, because getting a refund from is 100% hassle free. You just have to do it within 7 days.

The book is a perfect combination of very understandable explanations and practical implying of the
methods of NLP. It is written for professionals and layperson as well. I can highly recommend this
book.

I always emphasize to myself everytime I do or do not do something the concept of use and disuse.
It means that failure to constant utilize a skill or talent will result into being unable to perform the task
unlike before. Just like our minds it needs constant training and use. With the competition nowadays
we need to step ahead and change the game to be successful. What I admire about this book is
that aside from providing input on how to utilize our brain to its full potential, it also has great insight
regarding some concepts that will help us in our daily lives.

First thing that goes to my mind is that what is NLP and what this book all about and been curious
about it. But when I started to read this, I was totally impressed about it for the reason that it gives
me knowledge about NLP. I understand that NLP stands for Neuro Linguistic Programming and it
was a core concept of Psychology. It also gives some ideas on how you will implement it in your life
and what are the elements of it. NLP is a very powerful and has a big impact in our life if we know
how to use it and if we are aware of it. Through this I became aware and acquired some knowledge
of how to use the NLP.

An extraordinary book Neuro Linguistic Programming loaded with viable advices and systems of
accomplishing a better self. The book covers the greater part of the rudiments of NLP including
submodalities, rapport, mission, values, and perceptual positions. By and large, it is entirely light on

phrasing and rather gives exceptionally pragmatic activities to help the reader to disguise NLP.
Topics on Hypnosis/Self Hypnosis is also very interesting matter, thumbs up. Certainly would
prescribe it to any individual who needs a minor or real change in his/her life.

This is just an awesome book for me. I really appreciate new learnings especially if this has
something to do with science and human body. I like this book because the concept of neuro
linguistic programming or NLP is interesting. It talks about capitalizing on your brain power and
tapping on your mental capacity. This book just left me in awe! I particularly indulged myself in the
chapter of mind controlling, it has steps on how you can effectively control your own mind and how
important it is. This is just so interesting knowledge
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